
  

 
Dear alumni and friends, 

In early May, the Alumni Relations Office helped to 
celebrate the graduation of nearly 5,900 students, with 
events taking place in the Alumni Marquee, and 
processions to the Auckland Town Hall. You can view our 
graduation photo galleries online, and order your own 
copies free of charge. 

Our Distinguished Speaker Series ’07 continues, with 
complimentary receptions planned for alumni and friends 
in Melbourne, Sydney, Brisbane, Kuala Lumpur and 
Singapore in late July.  

We invite you to read the Vice-Chancellor’s quarterly 
update, find out about the new Dean of Engineering, 
and see what’s on at the Bananas NZ Going Global 
International Conference 2007. 

From the Vice-Chancellor’s Desk 
Vice-Chancellor Professor Stuart McCutcheon discusses the 
University’s success in the latest Performance Based 
Research Fund (PBRF) results.  
Full report 

Graduation celebrations 
Warm congratulations to our new alumni, and welcome to 
our alumni and friends community! Find out about alumni 
benefits and view photos from the autumn ’07 graduation 
week.  
View and request our graduation photos 

Arrival of new Dean of Engineering 
Professor Michael Davies has recently taken up his role as 
Dean of Engineering at The University of Auckland: he 
looks forward to leading the faculty in enhancing its 
international reputation. 
Find out more 

 

  

 

  

 

 

Upcoming events

 

 
DISTINGUISHED SPEAKER 

SERIES '07 

 
23 JULY 
Melbourne 

 
24 JULY 
Sydney 

 
26 JULY 
Kuala Lumpur 

 
27 JULY 
Singapore 

 
30 JULY 
Brisbane 

  

Special deal

 

 
10% discount on Short 
Courses 

Enrol in any course through 
the Business School’s Short 
Courses programme, and 
receive a 10% alumni 
discount. 

For further information 
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Alumni invited to Bananas NZ Going Global 
International Conference 2007 
The Bananas NZ Going Global Conference seeks to 
examine local and global issues around Chinese identity, 
and features a number of guest speakers and panels 
discussing Chinese historical, social, economic and cultural 
themes.  
Find out about the conference, including how to 
register 

 
Until next month, 

The Alumni Relations Team 
The University of Auckland 
www.alumni.auckland.ac.nz 
 

  

 

  

In every issue

 

 
WANT TO SHARE THE 
NEWS? 
Send this message to a 

friend 

HAVE YOU MOVED? 
Update your details if 

they have changed 

WE WELCOME YOUR 
FEEDBACK 
Tell us what you think of 

@auckland 

  

 
 

 

 

SUBSCRIPTION DETAILS 

You will not receive future issues of @auckland unless you update your contact details and 

subscribe to @auckland. 
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